
RMMC Vision 2020 Weekly Update
Pleiades Building Project

​WHAT’S BEEN DONE
BUILDING PROJECT
​​- Covered building with plastic to shed 1.5 inch of rain last week
- Installed sill plate to begin framing walls
- Walls for first floor framed 3/4 of the way around exterior walls

KITCHEN / HK / OFFICE / MAINTENANCE
- 130 meals served for volunteers and guests
- Served Unfinished Objects Quilt Retreat
- Lauren Weaver & Kevin Wilder have been working on 
updating the camp’s web page with a new look with a 
responsive view that is user friendly whatever the size of the 
device (smartphone, tablet, computer, etc.).  We hope to have 
the new site up and running very soon.

​WHO’S BEEN HELPING
BUILDING PROJECT
- Mark Bechler
- Sam Hershberger
- Harlow Schmidt
- Leon Stutzman
- Ardell Swartzendruber
- Ron Weaver
​- Roger White

​KITCHEN / HK / OFFICE / MAINTENANCE
- Lauren Weaver

October 13, 2014

​WHAT NEEDS DOING
BUILDING PROJECT
- Treat foundation walls to keep water out
- Backfill ground against foundation walls (allow some 
grading of building site)
​
KITCHEN / HK / OFFICE / MAINTENANCE
- Meals and HK for weekend guest groups:
  October 30-31 & November 1-2, 7-9



WHO’S COMING TO HELP
BUILDING PROJECT
- Mark Bechler (Wed)
- Sam Hershberger (Oct & Nov)
- Harlow Schmidt (Mon-Thurs)
​- Leon Stutzman (Tues-Wed)
- Ardell Swartzendruber (Tues-Thurs)
​- Doug Swartzendruber (Tues-Thurs)

KITCHEN / HK / OFFICE / MAINTENANCE
- Lauren Weaver (Mon-Thurs)

WHAT’S BEEN GIVEN & WHAT’S STILL NEEDED

To inquire about volunteering, please contact us! 719-687-9506 or info@rmmc.org

Appreciate the following donations given this week: $1000 / $100

HEAR YE, HEAR YE
What really needs doing is to get the building framed and covered with the roof BEFORE the first big snow 
(typically Oct. 31st).  The first significant deadline was getting the foundation and foundation walls in place 
before freezing temperatures which was accomplished thanks to many people and favorable weather.  
The second significant deadline is to erect the building before the first big snow.  If you’ve been thinking of 
coming to help as a volunteer or have considered sending a financial gift, NOW IS THE TIME to volunteer, 
NOW IS THE TIME to financially support this exciting project which will serve the Rocky Mountain ministry 
now and in the future!


